
From: Derek Parkes 

Sent: 29 December 2022 11:50 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: David Fowler 

Subject: Reference 2021/2954/P One Museum Street. Objection. 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
Dear Sirs, 
I live in  and have been 
concerned about this application which has been revised following discussion. 
My objection is that the scale of the existing building is so obviously at odds with the 
Bloomsbury of which everyone is so fond, that to replace it with something even 
bigger would be extremely regrettable. 
Retention of the existing structure, preferably reclad, or the use of more sympathetic 
materials on a replacement, same size, building, is what this objector would prefer to 
see. 
Yours faithfully, 
Derek Parkes. 


